
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 2:53:51 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 12:13 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-22

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Liya Ma

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I strongly oppose to this application as inflation is going up, the more visible change with the prices going up is in
Toronto and it is one of the most expensive place to live already without the inflation. I am working full time and
looking for another job at the moment in order to just barely get by.  Enbridge gas is already really high  I’m barely
at home, my bill for enbridge right now is 80 dollars already per month and I had been very careful with the usage
and no one is at home most of the time. Canada winter is long and freezing and if enbridge gas goes up when it’s
winter that people need it the most, along with the inflation of all other necessities currently (food, commute, etc.) I
just won’t be able to afford to live anymore. There’s just no way, either freeze to death or starve to death.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




